
Letter: Public speaks through
its votes
To the community,

Voting is the opportunity for government to be brought into
alignment with the wishes of its citizens. Voting is that
precious American right to elect candidates to public office
who will govern and shape the future of the community.

The local election results tell us that our California chamber
is  on  the  right  path.  Our  high  energy  and  experienced
voluntary board of directors have our ears to the ground and a
sense of what the people of our community are thinking. The
voters want a voice and appear to be listening to our message.

As California’s chamber of commerce, we will continue and
redouble  our  efforts  to  create  community  where  there  is
opportunity  and  prosperity  for  all  and  where  government
officials respects the voice of its residents and protects the
rights of property owners and existing business owners and
operators. We want to work with like-minded individuals and
organizations to achieve these goals.

Finally, I want to thank Peggy Bourland and the Keep Tahoe
Tahoe  group  for  their  extraordinary  effort  to  qualify  a
measure for the ballot on public parking. They exercised their
rights and the people have spoken. I also want to thank the
City Council for agreeing to place the matter on the ballot.
It is now time city government officials and the community to
engage  in  a  truly  collaborative  process  and  devise  an
acceptable parking management program that has broad community
support.

George Alm, president South Tahoe Chamber of Commerce
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